SUVCW Council of Administration Meeting Minutes

Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War

Council of Administration
Electronic Board Room Vote Records
January 1, 2000 - March 31, 2000

Council of Administration Board Room Votes
Three votes have taken place in the Board Room since January 8, 2000. The results are as follows:

On January 9, 2000, the Council of Administration unanimously elected Todd Shillington to serve as
National Secretary until the National Encampment in August 2000.

On January 15, 2000, James A. Garfield Camp No. 1 of Baltimore was given permission by unanimous vote
to reproduce and sell a Sons of Veterans postcard from 1910.

On February 27, 2000, the Council of Administration decided by a 7 to 2 vote to not raise the pre-
registration fee for the National Encampment from $7.00 to $10.00.

Respectfully submitted in Fraternity, Charity and Loyalty,
David K. Hann
National Secretary
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